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June 11, 2021

Sent via email only:

Marylyn Todd

Re: Amended Response to your June 3, 2021, Right to Know re Windham Audit
(2021149461)

Dear Ms. Todd:

On June 10, 2021, we responded to your June 3™ right-to-know request. We are
amending our response to your eighth request which requested:

“A copy of the ‘exact electronic record of the data written to each memory card” used in
Windham for the November 3, 2020 election per RSA 656:42 VIII. (a) -

Before each election, the vendor for any electronic ballot counting device shall
provide the secretary of state with an exact electronic record of the data written
to each memory card to be used in the election.”

Amended Response: The Secretary of State’s Office has the data for the Windham
memory cards for the 2020 General Election. The data is included in the record that was
produced from the vendor. The record is attached to this Amended Response.

Sincerely,

/s/ Anne Edwards

Anne M. Edwards
Associate Attorney General
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